
Our Library 
Needs Your Help!

          
                 

Last spring our plan was to use our fun 
run money to help the library purchase 

new books. Unfortunately Covid-19 
made it so we were unable to raise any 

money for the library. 
We have created a virtual bookstore 
with the books the libraries needs. 
These books are library bound and 

have a lifetime guarantee! 
Go to our website to purchase books 

for our library now!
*Please do not purchase books and drop them off at 
the school. Books in the library must be library bound 

books.

October 1st Through October 31st

The Canyon Crest             
Library needs our help to 
purchase books for our 

students to read!

https://canyoncrest.new.memberhub.store/

Canyon Crest PTA
Website!


